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A LETTER FROM OUR MEMBERS 
RE: KINDER MORGAN

My name is Billy Fogle.  My 
wife and I live (on) State 
Park Road in Lockhart’s ETJ 
and less than a half mile from 
the city limits. The Kinder 
Morgan Permian Highway 
Pipeline will be located about 
300 feet away from our home. 
Our safety, and the safety of 
our neighbors, will be placed 
in jeopardy once the pipeline 
is installed.

When the project is finished, 
Kinder Morgan will disappear 
and will stop handing out free 
money for community goodwill. 
The Kinder Morgan executives 
will go home and reap the 
benefits, billions of dollars, 
leaving Lockhart and Caldwell 
County citizens with a daily 
dose of high risk. My wife and 
I will have our day in court 
with Kinder Morgan, but our 
neighbors won’t. You will be 
the only voice my neighbors 
will have.

I ask that the city council 
please consider adopting the 

same resolution language used 
by Kyle and other communities 
in Hays County to say “no” to 
the Permian Highway Pipeline 
project. Kinder Morgan is 
deceptive. They are routing 
their pipeline close to homes 
and communities without regard 
for the consequences in the 
event of an accident.

During the Kinder Morgan open 
house in Lockhart, I asked a 
Kinder Morgan representative 
if they could guarantee me 
that the pipeline would not 
explode. They laughed. They 
literally laughed and said 
they could not make such a 
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guarantee but in the next 
breath they claimed how safe 
the pipeline would be. At the 
Kyle open house, I asked if 
they would want to live within 
300 feet of the pipeline and 
the answer was no.

Did Kinder Morgan consult with 
Lockhart’s city planners and 
council before planning their 
route? Did they give you an 
opportunity to provide input 
when making plans to get from 
west Texas to the coast? Did 
they talk to you about 
evacuations, hospitals, and 
first responder requirements 
in the event of a disaster? 
Did they talk to you about how 
you will have to build bridges 
to cross over their pipeline 
since they will not allow you 
to build anything over the 
pipeline path? I doubt it.

There are absolutely no laws 
or constraints on a gas 
pipeline company. They can run 
a pipeline through a 
playground and nobody can do 
anything about it.

People ask what makes this 
pipeline different from all 
the other pipelines in our 

county. It is the size. It is 
named the Permian “Highway” 
Pipeline for a reason. It is 
almost 4 feet in diameter 
where 2.1 billion cubic feet 
of gas will pass through it 
each day at an extreme high 
pressure. The blast zone is 
1,000 feet. It is a monster.

What you can do is take a 
stand. Be as assertive and 
aggressive as they are to say 
no, it’s not acceptable to 
come through our community 
without the proper planning 
and arrangements to ensure the 
safety of the citizenry. It’s 
not acceptable to be so mean 
spirited as to say that “we’re 
coming through whether you 
like it or not.” It’s not 
acceptable that they can abuse 
Eminent Domain to make money 
for themselves at the expense 
of people who have to live in 
fear.

It’s not right and I ask that 
you as our elected officials 
who are here to protect us, 
please take steps to help and 
support Hays County and Kyle 
to fight Kinder Morgan.

Thank you.
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We are happy to announce that 
we have updated the DCCTX 
website! It now features the 
full archive of our monthly 
newsletters. As well, we now 
accept donations via ActBlue, 
which is the premier, trusted 
fiscal sponsor for 
progressive causes and 
campaigns. If you haven't 
paid your 2019 membership 
dues, now's the time. It's 
never been easier to support 
your DCCTX!
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June Events

Saturday June 8th 11:30 - 2PM 
FREE FAMILY FUN! 
Food and games at Lion’s Park 
across from H-E-B. *We need 
donations of hot dogs, buns, 
chips or monetary donations to 
offset the costs of supplies.

Saturday June 15th 10 AM 
CHISHOLM TRAIL PARADE
We will need people to pass 
out swag and people to ride in 
our float. Please get with 
Jane or Venessa if you are 
interested in either.

Saturday June 29th 10 AM 
WATERMELON THUMP PARADE 
We will need people to pass 
out swag and people to ride in 
our float. Please get with 
Jane or Venessa if you are 
interested in either.

July 4th 9 AM FOURTH OF JULY 
PARADE
We will need people to pass 
out swag and people to ride in 
our float. Please get with 
Jane or Venessa if you are 
interested in either.
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